
To: All parties interested in the closure of Piney Point Old Gyp Stack South 

Donica Receivership Services, LLC, through the Receiver, Herbert Donica, has selected Forgen, 
LLC as the lowest responsible and responsive bidder for the closure of the Old Gyp Stack South. 
The Receiver and Forgen will work together to negotiate a formal contract consistent with the 
Contractor Bid Package that incorporates the project’s Technical Specifications.  

The Receiver extends his thanks to all that have expressed an interest in this project. Additional 
phases of the remaining portions of the project will be addressed as soon as practicable. 

Questions may be directed to the Receiver at: 

Herbert R. Donica 
Donica Receivership Services, LLC 
238 East Davis Blvd., Suite 209 
Tampa, FL 33606 
Tel: 813-878-9790 
herb@donicalaw.com 
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